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Australian Energy Regulator Final Determination 2024-29

The Australian Energy Regulator (AER) has approved TasNetworks’ final 2024-29 regulatory proposal,
developed through detailed consultation with customers and stakeholders over several years.

The AER’s decision sets TasNetworks’ allowed revenue to build, operate and maintain Tasmania’s
distribution and transmission electricity networks for the coming five-year regulatory period.

The AER’s decision also includes an avenue to facilitate multiple transmission projects in support of
the Tasmanian Government’s Renewable Energy Target (TRET). The AER's final determination is
available from the AER’s website here.

For more information: Rowan Dix - 0436 919 980 / media@tasnhetworks.com.au
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